
NOTICE OF MEETING  
BOARD OF ETHICS 

151 Martin Street, Birmingham MI 48009 
248-530-1880 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a meeting of the Board of 
Ethics has been scheduled on Monday, November 21, 
2022 at the Municipal Building, 151 Martin, Birmingham, 
room 202 & 203. The meeting will begin at 10:00 AM. 
Approved minutes of the Board of Ethics meetings are 
available in the City Clerk’s Office and on the City 
website at bhamgov.org/ethics. 

Should you wish to participate, you are invited to attend 
the meeting in person or virtually through ZOOM:   
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/99656852194  

Meeting ID: 996 5685 2194 
You may also present your written statement to the 

Board of Ethics, City of Birmingham, 151 Martin Street, 
P.O. Box 3001, Birmingham, Michigan 48012-3001 prior 

to the meeting. 

                                                  

This notice is given in accordance with Act 267 of 1976, 
Open Meetings Act. 

Alexandria Bingham 
City Clerk 

Posted: October 11, 2022 

People with disabilities needing accommodations 
for effective participation in this meeting should 
contact the Clerk’s Office at 248-530-1880 
(voice) or 248-644-5115 (TDD) at least one day 
in advance to request mobility, visual, hearing, 
or other assistance. 

https://www.bhamgov.org/government/boards/board_of_ethics.php
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/99656852194

